
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 30, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Dianne Hoppe, Chair, Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Mr. Joe Frank, Chair, South Platte Basin Roundtable 
1313 Sherman St.  Rm. 721 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
RE:   SUPPORT FOR FORT COLLIN'S POUDRE RIVER DOWNTOWN PROJECT 
 
Dear Ms. Hoppe and Mr. Frank, 
 
On behalf of the Greenway Foundation, I am writing in support of the City of Fort Collin's 
Water Supply Reserve Account grant requests of $50,000 from South Platte Basin fund 
and $250,000 from the Statewide Account.    
 
Like the Greenway Foundation's projects along the the South Platte River watershed in the 
metro Denver area, the Poudre River Downtown Project proposed by the City of Fort 
Collins will leverage WSRA funds with significant local matching funds from multiple 
sources for this project. This grant will be matched with $8.2 million in public and private 
funds and will spur economic development surrounding the Poudre River in downtown Fort 
Collins. 
 
The community of Fort Collins has many diverse interests all working together to find ways 
to turn replicate the sort of collaborative approach The Greenway Foundation has 
accomplished  efforts to work 
through multiple issues and ensure the Poudre is a healthy working river for generations to 
come.  Following the successful Josh Ames diversion removal project in 2013, this is the 
second major step towards implementing the grand vision illustrated in their Poudre River 
Downtown Master Plan of connecting the people of Fort Collins with the Poudre River.  The 
Greenway Foundation is confident the State of Colorado will reap the rewards of enhanced 
economic development that we have demonstrated follows restoration of an urban river 
corridor. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeff Shoemaker 
Executive Director 
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